CBRA CAPISTRANO BEACH ROAD ASSOCIATION, INC.

P.O. BOX 2331 · CAPISTRANO BEACH, CA · 92624

CBRA Report to District Board 12/10/09

CBRA hosted a semi-annual meeting on November 7th at the home of Steve Schwartz. The featured speaker was Paul Beard of the Pacific Legal Foundation. Attendance at the meeting was light, but the presentation was well received by those who attended.

The gate entry project boards were also on display at the meeting, and provided good information as to the plans and status of the project.

A suggestion came up about having a weekday evening cocktail/hors d'oeuvres CBRA meeting to see if that would pull better attendance at a meeting. This idea will be considered for the Spring CBRA meeting. And we may have Pacific Legal Foundation come back to do another presentation on a related but different topic.

Officers elected to new terms were:

Nadine Levinson & David WIlson, Co-Presidents Gail Becker, Vice President Kay Rosoff, Treasurer Open, Recording Secretary Diane Ferguson, Corresponding Secretary